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3rd June 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to share an important matter regarding the Wrap Around Care 
charges for Enderby Danemill Primary School. 
 
Firstly, I would like to highlight that since the provision was established, the charges have remained the 
same.  Our aim has always been to provide affordable, high-quality care for our families outside of regular 
school hours. 
 
However, the costs associated with staffing and resourcing have increased significantly over the past few 
years. As such, I am writing to inform you of an adjustment to the session charges for Wrap Around Care, 
effective from Tuesday 27th August, 2024.    
 
The revised charges will be as follows: 
 

Morning (7:30am - 8:45am) including breakfast £4.50 

Full Afternoon (3:15pm-5:50pm) including snack £8.00 

Afternoon (3:15pm-4:30pm) £4.00 

Afternoon (4.30pm-5.50pm) including snack  £4.50 

 
I understand that any increase in charges can be concerning, and I want to assure you that this decision has 
not been taken lightly. We have carefully considered the impact on families while also ensuring that we 
can continue to provide a high standard of care for your children. 
 
I trust that you will understand the reasons behind these changes. Our commitment to your children's 
well-being and development remains unwavering, and we will continue to make every effort to offer a 
Wrap Around Care service that is both affordable and beneficial to all. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding these changes, please do not hesitate to contact me via 
the school office. We are here to support you and address any queries you may have. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and ongoing support. Together, we can ensure that our wrap around 
care offer continues to be a valuable and sustainable resource for our school community. 
 
Yours Sincerely,  

 
 

Mrs L Hackett 
Headteacher 
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